TOWN OF OAKVILLE

Re: Four Dwelling Units Per Detached Residential Property

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal. The
Housing Accelerator Fund is a rush to solve a problem without due consideration to
the creation of many others. Let’s not be part of a poorly thought out change to our
Livable Oakville Plan. We wish to solve our housing problems through long term,
thoughtful planning.
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TOWN OF OAKVILLE
RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA—SPECIAL POLICY AREA

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood.
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